
 

 

 

 
 
March 27, 2023 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Baker Boy implements an extensive allergen cleaning program for products that are 
produced on the same line as products that do not contain peanuts or tree nuts. This 
includes the cleaning and sanitizing with documentation of all equipment from start to 
finish in the process for manufacturing the allergen-containing products. We also 
schedule such products to be manufactured last on these particular lines in the 
production order with the allergen cleaning following the last batch. After completion of 
this cleaning process, testing of the equipment on direct food contact surfaces is 
performed using allergen protein specific swabs. Results of this testing are analyzed 
before releasing the equipment back to production. Also, we have storage control of 
incoming allergen ingredients by segregating these ingredients in a designated allergen 
section. 
 
In consideration of the explanation above, the fact remains that peanuts and tree nuts 
are present in our facility and produced on some shared lines. 
 
This manufacturing facility does not manufacture any products that contain sesame 
seeds, but some Baker Boy labeled products are produced in another facility that do 
contain sesame. A list of those individual products can be provided when requested. 
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